Dear Guest,

[bookmark: _GoBack]The Superior Oasis -– Marquette’s #1 choice for travel accommodations – Comfort Suites, Days Inn, and My Place, featuring Hudson’s Classic Grill & Bar would like to take a moment to update you on everything we are doing in the wake of the challenges posed by the spread of COVID-19.

We remain committed to promoting rigorous standards in health and safety and will continue to take that commitment to heart as we work to tackle COVID-19. Our restaurant staff members are working diligently around-the-clock to follow proper COVID-19 cleanliness procedures and protocols as outlined by the Center for Disease Control (CDC), World Health Organization (WHO), and our partners at ECOLAB as well as our three national brands.
 
We ensure you that we will be preparing all food items for carry out with the utmost care to insure our guest safety during this difficult time and uphold only the highest standard in food safety and sanitation, as well as, following on state and local protocols in dealing with the COVID-19 outbreak. We thank you for choosing us to provide your dining needs.

The situation we currently face is unprecedented in our 40 years of serving this community. We appreciate the support of the people and guests of Marquette and are proud to be able to play our part in resolving the COVID-19 outbreak.

Sincerely,

Frank and Linda Stabile, owners

